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Dear Marina

Thank you for your email below regarding the Publication of the Pimlico Neighbourhood Plan 2021-2040 (Submission Version) Consultation.

The Coal Authority is only a statutory consultee for coalfield Local Authorities. As Westminster City Council is outside the coalfield, there is no requirement for you to consult us and / or notify us of any emerging
neighbourhood plans.

Kind regards.

Deb Roberts
(she / her)
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